This Council notes:

1. That OUSU has policy to pursue socially responsible investment within colleges and the central University.

2. That The Socially Responsible Investment campaign has been very active over the past year, organising numerous demos, talks and negotiating with the University’s Investment Committee.

3. That negotiations with Investment Committee have come to a dead end.

This Council believes:

1. That the student union should continue to encourage the University and college to invest ethically.

2. That the next step in the campaign is to negotiate directly with University Council, the highest decision making body in the University.

This Council resolves:

1. To submit the following report to University Council in 5th week.

